
October Newsletter           
              

School News….

● The rescheduled picture date is 10/12/2022.
● Our STEAM Lab has opened!
● The Parent Drop off door opens at 8:30.
● Parent Door Drop off (Door #2)- Parent Door for Pick 

up (PM) is located at the GYM DOORS IN THE REAR 
PARKING LOT.  

● Big Tree student government will once again offer a 
student run school store.  Novelty items and 
merchandise will be available for student purchase.  

  

        Important Dates…

● Early Release Drill - 2:45 Departure -10/7/2022
● Falcon Friday - 10/7/2022
● Columbus Holiday - 10/10/2022
● Picture Day - 10/12/2022
● Sabres Spirit Day - 10/13/2022
● Sports Day - (Wear Your Favorite!) 10/21/2022
● Bills’ Spirit Day - 10/28/2022
● Halloween themed clothing/costumes - 

black/green/purple/orange  10/31/2022

                                 Principal’s Notes
Halloween costumes must be worn on 10/31/2022.   Students will not be changing in school.
○ No large accessories will be allowed on the bus.
○ No gore or facepaints are allowed in school.
○ Costumes should not go past the ankle (for safety reasons).

● Our office closes at 2:15 in preparation for parent pick up and student bus dismissal.  The safe transfer of our 
students is our top priority.  Students will not be dismissed from the main office between 2:15 - 2:50 when it is 
not an emergency.

● Mandatory Fire drills will occur over the next two weeks.

● Please complete the census verification, do not photo, code of conduct, and technology usage forms.  These 
forms were sent to our Big Tree parent emails.  We currently have approximately 60% of the completed digital 
forms. 


